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VALLEY CITY PUBLIC SCHOOLS
Release of Information to VCPS Parents and Guardians-3:40pm (09-13-2017)

Today we had an individual enter Valley City High School without authorization.  We went into an immediate administrative lockdown at VCHS and other schools in Valley City were notified and ordered to secure exterior entrances.  This person was quickly located by the School Resource Officer in our school and taken into custody.  The administrative lockdown was lifted and classes resumed as normal for the remainder of the school day.

The safety of our students and staff at Valley City Public Schools is always our main priority.  This incident reinforces the importance of our partnership with the City of Valley City and the Valley City Police Department to provide a School Resource Officer in our schools.  After any incident, it is our normal routine to conduct an internal review and evaluation of our safety policies and procedures. As you already know, we have a school safety training scheduled for the afternoon of Wednesday, September 27th for all VCPS staff.  The actions of this individual re-affirms the importance of school safety training for our students and staff.   

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Superintendent Josh Johnson or School Resource Officer Sean Hagen.

Josh Johnson

Superintendent 

josh.johnson@k12.nd.us
701.845.0483

Sean Hagen

School Resource Officer

sean.hagen@k12.nd.us
701.840.9761

